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Draft L & A Testing Minutes 

 

DATE:   April 25, 2017 

 

PURPOSE:  L & A Testing for June 13th Primary Election (Democratic & Republican)  

 

PRESENT: Members: Chairman, Sam Martin, Vice-Chair Gordon Smith, and newly elected 

Secretary Gwendolyn Akers-Booker. General Registrar Lynette Wright was 

present.  The meeting was held in the Registrar’s office.  
 
The meeting was called to order at 1:30 PM by Secretary Gwendolyn Akers-Booker. 

 

Members of the Board were presented with the list of poll workers to be reviewed and approved.  The 

Secretary informed the board that there were a few individuals that would be trained during the next 

training date which will be June 1st with two sessions (9-11am and 5-7pm) held at Prince Edward Elks 

Lodge.  Letters were mailed to all workers asking that they contact the General Registrar with the time in 

which they would be arriving for training.  

 

L & A Testing began and it was a smooth transition.  All machines were visited with a few items to be 

addressed.  The PCU units for all locations were checked and verified based on state requirements and the 

screens were tested and cleaned with proper seals attached to each PCU unit.  Upon completion of the 

units and screens, they were stored in a secured location.   

 

For the June 13th Primary Election, CAP is open from April 28 – June 10, 2017. This is available for 

individuals who will not be able to vote on the actual day of election which is considered Absentee Voting. 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 5:30 PM. 

 

 

 

 

  __________________________________________ 

   Gwendolyn Akers-Booker 

   Electoral Board Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 


